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Dear Community Partner, 
 
Dontcha’ know, it’s time for Southern Valley Alliance’s 24th annual gala!  The fundraiser, 
Hops and Hotdish, will be held on Friday, April 28, 2023 at Turtle’s Event Center in Shakopee. 
This event will include a buffet dinner (with lots of hotdish of course), beer tastings by 
Shakopee Brewhall, live/silent auctions, a meat raffle and live music.  Holy buckets, it’s going 
to be a fun time!   
 
All proceeds from the event are used to support SVA’s programs to assist victims of domestic 
violence in Scott and Carver counties.  For the last 40 years, SVA has been able to provide 
these vital services to more than 23,000 individuals in our community. 
 
All donors will be acknowledged in several different ways throughout the evening and pre-
event promotion.  Not only is this a great marketing opportunity for your business- the donation 
is also tax deductible.    
 
Please feel free to contact our Executive Director, Christie Larson, at 952-873-4214 or 
executivedirector@svamn.org if you have any questions.  
*Insert Minnesota long goodbye here* 
 
Skol! 
 
Please mail your donation to: 
Southern Valley Alliance  
PO BOX 166 
Belle Plaine, MN 56011 
 
Or schedule an item drop-off or pick-up with 
SVA staff by emailing: 
info@svamn.org  
Or by calling: 
952-873-4214 
 
 
 
SVA is a 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Organization  
(Federal ID # 41-1483575) 
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